## Stanford Elementary School

101 Old Fort Road – Stanford Kentucky 40484 **606-365-2191** 

James Carrier, Principal Cindy Bryant, Counselor Julia Duncan, Asst. Principal Felecia Wilcher, Secretary

## <u>Síte-Based Decísion-Making Council (SBDM)</u> <u>Parent Member Election Information</u>

In Kentucky, each school has a governing site-based decision-making council (SBDM) comprised of the principal, three elected teachers, and two elected parents who analyze and create the policies and procedures that govern daily school operations.

It is once again time for parent nominations and elections for the 2020-2021 academic school year. The parent members of the council are elected by the legal guardians of students, receive subsequent training, and serve one-year terms. Any adult who is the legal guardian of a Stanford student is eligible to serve, and all parents are encouraged to attend monthly meetings and actively engage in school functions and activities.

For the 2020-2021 school year we have 2 seats to fill for our SBDM Council. The persons elected will serve beginning now to June 2021.

**NOMINATIONS:** Nominations are due on Wednesday July 22, 2020 by noon. The nomination can be emailed to PTO President Jamie Hatter at: jamieleehatter@gmail.com

**VOTING:** The election will be held on Wednesday July 29 via the school website. A link will also be posted on Facebook. To vote you will need the last 4 digits of your child's Student ID number (found in infinite campus). If you do not have internet access, please call the school to arrange in person voting.

**RESULTS:** The 2 nominees with the most votes will be announced and notified on or before Friday July 31, 2020.

If you would like more information, please feel free to contact James Carrier at 606-365-2191



## Stanford Elementary School

101 Old Fort Road – Stanford Kentucky 40484 **606-365-2191** 

James Carrier, Principal Cindy Bryant, Counselor Julia Duncan, Asst. Principal Felecia Wilcher, Secretary

## Stanford SBDM Parent Member Nomination Form

To serve on the council, you must meet each of the criteria listed below.
My child will be enrolled at Stanford Elementary School during 2020-2021.
I am my child's parent, step-parent, or foster parent (or I am the child's legal guardian and the child lives with me).
I am not an employee of Stanford Elementary School
I do not work at the Lincoln County Central Office
I am not the husband, wife, mother, father, sister, brother, son, daughter of any employee of Stanford Elementary School.
I am not a member of the local board of education, and neither is my spouse.
Please send a nomination email with the following information: Name of Nominee, Name of Student who will be enrolled at Stanford for the 2020-2021 school year, nominee phone number, nominee email and verify that you meet the criteria listed above.

Please email the nomination no later than Wednesday July 22<sup>nd</sup> at noon to: jamieleehatter@gmail.com

